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We have allowed fraudulent voting for far too long in these mail-in elections. I have 

received ballots for myself, under my maiden and my married name, for Presidential 

elections. I’ve only ever been registered to vote under my maiden name, and have 

been since my 18th birthday. The only people who should be allowed to vote, are 

those with proper documentation to become a voting citizen.  


